
 
 
 
  

     
 

         
        
        
    

        
       

         
       

 
        

       
         

 
        

         
       

        
       

       
 

 

  

 

Hello Bywood Families & Happy March! 

As we are approaching spring I hope you are 
able to get outside and enjoy the nicer weather 
with your families! We are having a wonderful 
start to March! We celebrated Read Across 
America Week and are currently getting ready to 
catch Leprechaun’s at Bywood the week of 

7thMarch 1 ! Be sure to ask your child about their 
classes plan to trap the Leprechaun! 

Please see the information below to support out 
Home & School and purchase Bywood apparel! 
The sale will run from March 7th to March 20th! 

Looking ahead we will have an early dismissal 
Wednesday April 6th at 12:20 P.M. and have no 
school Monday April 11th-15th. for spring break! 
Continue to check for my Wednesday emails for 
more information about the upcoming PSSA’s for 
grades 3-5 beginning on April 25-29th 

-Mrs. Meehan 

March 2022 



 
 
  

     
               

                    

           

    
    

    

         
        

        
       

 
          

      
  

 
   

     
 

       

Read Across America Week 2022 
Students and staff participated in a fun week promoting diversity and reading on February 28-March 4th! 

We were lucky enough to have so many administration and community members join our classes for Guest Reader Day! 

Above: Dr. Council and Mrs. Lawrence’s 3rd graders in room 206 

Above: Mr. Z read to Mrs. 
Mignogna’s 4th graders and 

worked with Silly Putty! 

Above: Dr. McGarry and Miss Gilpin’s 2nd Graders enjoyed 
Celebrating Read Across America and Dr. McGarry’s Birthday! 

Above: Upper Darby School Board Vice-President, Mr. Fields 
read to Miss Wilson’s 1st grade class 

Below: Mrs. Beauford read to Mrs. Mignogna’s 4th graders! 

Left: Ms. Mantzaridis reading to Ms. 
Wilson’s class 

Right: Ms. Mulholland reading to Ms. 
Sobrino’s students in room 208! 

Below: Ms. Barne’s reading to Room, 102 



 
 
  

     
    

    
     

 

    
    

 

        
  

       
     

     
   

   
    

   

Above: Mrs. Feerhey read to Mrs. 
Above: Mr. Salerno read to Mrs. Hilferty’s 4th grade students!Above: Dr. Monica Taylor joined Babylon’s 2nd grade students 

Mr. Milison’s class in room 105! 

Above: Mrs. O’Neill read to the 2nd grade students in 
room 203! 

Above: Mr. Pugliese read to Mr. Stumm’s 4th grade 
students in room 4-7! 

Ms. McCoach read to 
Miss Prendiville’s 2nd graders 

in room 202! 

Ms. Riches read to room 115, Ms. 
Brook’s 1st graders! 



 
 
 
  

   
     
     

     
 

      
       

     
 

      
      

        
 

       
        

    

      
   

    
 

Right: Upper Darby School 
Board member, Ms. Hegg, Read 

to the students in Mrs. 
Crawford’s 1st grade class! 

Above: School Board President, Mr. Ed 
Brown did a wonderful read aloud in 
Mr. Maccario’s 1st grade classroom! 

Above: Mr. Marshaleck was part of 
our celebrations and even stopped to 

take a picture with Mrs. P! Above: Mr. DeVlieger, former Principal and Super 
Intendent in Upper Darby read to Mrs. Thomas’s 

5th grade students! 

Students in room 115 and 208 
“TEAMED UP TO READ” and 

read with their buddy class! 



 
 
  

   
                

                    
             

            

 

    
               

      

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
Mrs. Francis AND MR. KULL’S 5TH GRADE STUDENTS CREATED A GALLERY WALK OF FAMOUS BLACK AMERICANS TO 

HELP CELEBRATE BLACK HISTORY MONTH! 

Third Grade Olympics 
3rd Grade has been participating in Olympic games! Each class raced amongst themselves to find the 
2 fastest boys and girls. Then we had the top 2 girls from each class race and the top 2 boys from 

each class race. Third grade is pretty fast! We had 2 girl winners and 2 boy winners. 
Every student who competed showed amazing sportsmanship and cheered for their peers! 



 
 

  


